
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember 

to pack a 

water 

bottle 

every day!   

 

 

 

 

 

BHS News! 
March 2023  

Issue #7 

 

 

Dear BHS Seal Families, 

February was full of wonderful learning opportunities and fun adventures 

at BHS: 

• Staff and students participated in several school spirit days, which are 
always fun.  

• We hosted a valentine’s dance for our intermediate students, and for 
many of these students it was their first dance ever! Staff, students, 
and volunteers had a blast. Thank you to our Home & School 
Committee for organizing our dance canteen and our candygrams.  

• We celebrated Teacher & Staff appreciation week. Thank you, 
parents, students, and community members, for celebrating with us 
and for all the kind words, notes, and treats. 

• We participated in Pink Shirt Day, in a united stand against bullying. 

• Our intermediate students had a presentation from “Astronomy by 
the Bay.” 

• All of our students were introduced to Lacrosse, and many fell in love 
with the sport! 

• Our Grades 1 & 2 students celebrated 100’s day. Thank you to 
everyone who attended our open house. 

• Our K & K-1 classes learned how to order, pay at The Kitchen 
Restaurant! They practiced great manners while they were patrons of 
the restaurant. 

• Our grade 4 & 5 students had a meaningful visit with an Elder. 

• Finally, we had an impromptu hallway dance party to celebrate a day 
when everyone was on time for school! 

BHS is the best place to learn, grow, and work! Thanks for being part of our 

team. Be sure to check out our March calendar so you’ll be in the know! 

Sincerely, 

Tammy Surette 
Principal 
 
 

Please 
remember 
to pack 
reusable 
spoons 
and forks 
in your 
child’s 
lunch box! 

 

 



 

It’s Cold and Flu Season and we’ve 

gone through A LOT of facial tissue. 

We are accepting donations of 

facial tissue. If you’re able to help, 

please send a box of tissues to your 

child’s class. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Want to get involved?  

• Join our Home & School. For more information on how to join 
our amazing team of parents contact any staff member.  
 

• Watch for messages from our principal’s office or from your 
child’s teacher. We’ll have more opportunities for you to visit 
BHS and see all the wonderful things we’re doing. 
 
 

Thank you for having after school travel plans made early in the day. Please notify us of 

changes to after school travel plans by 12:30 pm. 

Remember to change your 

clocks on March 12th! 

https://gsouto-digitalteacher.blogspot.com/2018/03/schools-daylight-saving-time-oops.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/

